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Heller Statement on SCHIP Attack Ads
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the latest attack ads sponsored by Americans United for Change.

“I support the SCHIP program and have cosponsored legislation to ensure this program continues to help low income children.  What these ads don’t tell you is that this legislation expands taxpayer funded insurance to wealthy adults who are already covered by private insurance and creates loopholes to allow illegal immigrants to take advantage of taxpayer funded health benefits.  They also won’t tell you that 13% of those currently enrolled in SCHIP are adults.  After the politics of the issue are over, Congress will pass a more responsible bill that can be enacted into law,” said Heller     
Americans United for Change first started running ads in Nevada’s Second Congressional District on April 17, 2007.  The organization is funded and ran by MoveOn.Org, the American Federation Of State, County And Municipal Employees, The AFL-CIO, The Campaign For America’s Future and USAction. 
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